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This newsletter is published by the Massachusetts Department of Elementary and Secondary
Education and will provide Massachusetts
educators with information, advice, and
support to teach the Massachusetts learning standards to students with significant
cognitive disabilities,

and to conduct the MCAS Alternate Assessment.


IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT!

We appreciate that many teachers are concerned about completing and submitting their
students' portfolios
in light of the unprecedented impact of Covid-19 and the closure of
schools.

Schools do NOT need to submit MCAS-Alt portfolios by April 3 and should NOT
schedule any shipment pick-ups at this time! We will notify schools at a later date with
further developments about portfolio submission.

Additionally, please do not attempt to meet with parents to review their child's portfolio
and obtain a signature. Submission of a signed Verification Form will not be required this
year.

We appreciate the diligence of teachers who may already have completed their students'
portfolios or who are conscientiously working to finish them.

Thank you for your attention to this important information.


Materials and resources are available for review either on the 
Department’s MCAS-Alt web page 

or the 
MCAS-Alt materials site.

https://www.doe.mass.edu/mcas/alt
http://www.doe.mass.edu/mcas/alt/resources.html
http://www.mcas-alt.org/materials


We'd love to hear from you.

Please let us know if there is a topic you’d
like

us to address in a future MCAS-Alt newsletter.

Was this email forwarded to you?

Get on our mailing list. Click here to


sign up for the MCAS-Alt News.
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